
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 
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         4th November 2022   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

8th November  - School Photos 

8th & 10th November - Parents Evening  

16th November  - Flu Immunisations 

14th December  - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day (More details to 

    follow)    

16th December  - Last day of Term 

4th January  - Children back to school 

13th – 17th February - Half Term 

 

Weekly Attendance Figures 31st October – 3rd November 2022 

Fry Class - 92%  

Nelson Class - 85.91%  

Carter Class - 91.6%  

Cavell Class - 88.64%  

Congratulations to Fry Class for having the best attendance figures this week. 

 

Children In Need 

The theme is SPOTacular.  £1 donations can be made on School Money.  

The children can come to school wearing something spotty, the rest of their clothing can 

be non uniform. 

 

Online Safety Guide 

Attached with this newsletter is on online safety guide about dealing with grief.  This can also be 

found with our other online safety guides on the website.  Link below. 

 

https://www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk/page/?title=Online+safety+Guides%2D+Updated+11%2F2022&pi

d=69 

 

Flu Immunisations 

Please remember to complete the online form to give consent or to refuse the flu immunisation for 

your child. Link below. 

 
https://eastanglia.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2022/norfolk 
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Lunches 

If your child has a school lunch we would welcome any feedback on the meals provided by the 

catering company.  We will pass on any feedback we receive.  Please do this via email to the office. 

 

If your child brings a packed lunch from home we have attached a guide of suitable suggestions.  This 

list is by no means exhaustive. But, we would like to remind you that we are a nut free Federation.  

Please be extra vigilant with cereal bars, chocolate bars and chocolate spreads.  It is safest to avoid 

all foods with a precautionary “may contain” nuts warning.   

 

Despite having the word ‘nut’ in their name the following foods are not from the tree nut family so 

do not need to be avoided 

 • Chestnut- is an edible product of a group of trees in the beech family  

• Coconut - the fruit (seed) of a coconut palm tree  

• Water chestnut - aquatic vegetable  

• Nutmeg - seed of the nutmeg tree  

• Butternut Squash - technically a fruit  

• Pine nut - the edible seeds of pine trees 

 

Photo’s 

Braiswick Photography will be coming to school on Tuesday 8th November for school photo’s. 

 

A reminder that Parents are not permitted to take photo’s or video’s during school assemblies or 

productions.  Not all our children have parental permission to be in these. 

 

Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work our pupils have created.  This week we have: 

 

A colourful picture by Paige H in Nelson Class of a pumpkin including shading. 

Well done Paige you have created a lovely pumpkin. 

 

Absence 

As you would expect at this time of year, there are seasonal bugs going around. Please ensure that 

you let us know as soon as you are able to, if your child is absent from school, giving a reason for 

their absence. 

 

Outstanding Forms 

We still have some Data Collection forms Seesaw and ICT forms outstanding.  New forms will be sent 

out to those who have not yet returned them. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 


